
Reminder: 

-Please have a complete  

set of weather appropriate 

clothes for your  

child in their cubby. 
 

-Don’t forget to check  

Parent boards for any  

important information  

and events. 

4412 SE 15 Ave. 

Cape Coral, FL 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818 

Fax: 239-549-4537 
Southcape 

@wellingtonacademy 

schools.com 

Tuition is considered late 
by 4pm of the first day 
of the month/week when 
care is being given. Late 
tuition payments will gen-
erate a $40 late fee per 

week.   

As October approaches we have a lot of  

fun things planned for the month.  

This month’s theme is Nature.  

The teachers will be discussing animals, birds, and 

bugs that live in our outdoor environment. 

We are having our annual Fall Festival on  

Friday October 25, 2017 from 7:00pm - 8:30pm. 

Please join us for this fun night!  

The teachers have exciting games planned and the 

children love showing off their costumes.  

The tickets are $2.00 per person or 3 for $5.00 and 

each ticket goes into a raffle to win cool prizes.  

We are asking for donations of individually wrapped 

candy. We will also be in need of baked goods and 

treats such as cookies, brownies and cupcakes for 

our cake walk during the festival.  

Thank you in advance for any contributions. Please 

do not  bring your children dressed in costume  

during school hours we do not want them to be a 

distraction or get messed up before your trick or 

treat night on Halloween. 

 

  

*Please have your  

children here  

no later than 9:00am  

so they don’t miss out  

on valuable  

learning time.* 

 

VPK starts at 9:00am. 

 

Breakfast is served from 

7:00am until 8:30am. 

PARENTS NIGHT OUT 
October 11, 2019 6:00pm-11:00pm 

Parents, have the night out while your  

child has a fun filled evening of arts, games, and 

a movie. We also provide dinner.  

Siblings and friends’ children welcome. Please 

sign up at the front desk. 

Wellington Academy 

South Cape  

Check us out online 

 www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

 
October 11th –Parents  
Night Out  6pm-11pm 
October 11th– No VPK 
October 14th– Teacher Duty    
Day  (Wellington Closed) 
October 15th –No VPK 
October 25th - Fall Festival 
 7:00pm - 8:30pm 
October 26th - Kids Fest  

 
For the safety of the  

children, please do not leave your 
car unattended, also be sure to 
watch your speed in the parking 

lot and that children are  
attended to at all times. 

Please do not use the handicap 
spot at pick up and drop off time 

without proper permit. 

 

Check our Wellington  

Facebook page for  

photos of our classroom  

events and activities. 

Become our friend on  

Facebook!  

Refer a friend and  

receive a $50.00 

credit for two 

weeks totaling 

$100.00 

 
For the Week Of!  

October 28rd - November 1st  
Monday - Crazy Hat Day 

Tuesday - Halloween Shirt Day 
Wednesday - Whacky Wednesday 
Thursday -  Orange and Black Day 

Friday - Pajama Party 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583


Welcome Fall Y’ALL, It's our fa-
vorite time of year! This month is 

all about Nature.  
We will be doing a mixture of Fall, 
Halloween, and Nature activities. 
We have almost mastered count-

ing to 10!  
We are really trying to focus on 

our colors and shapes.  We do re-
view the alphabet multiple times a 

day, and do small groups activi-
ties.   

 
We have a lot of fun things 

planned, so please check parent 
board for important things for 

October. 
We are asking all children in our 
class to bring a small pumpkin for 
us to decorate, it will be displayed 

for our Annual Fall Festival.   
 

 Welcome Vincent to our class! He 
is such a delight to have in our 
class! Can’t wait to watch him 

grow and learn with us. 
 

Per DCF ALL children have to have 
on sneakers to protect their little 
feet, and all cups labeled first and 

last name.  TIA.   
 

Thanks again parents for your    
support and being so GREAT!  

 
 

Thank you for letting us care for 
your precious babies! 

 
Love  your D1 Teachers, 

Ms. Connie, Ms. Christene and Ms. 
Isabella 

 
 
 

   

 
Happy Fall!  Thank you to all 

the grandparents who made it 
to our Grandparents Day    

celebration!   
We would like to welcome 
back CJ to our class after  

being gone over the summer.  
We also want to give a big 
welcome to our new friend  

Luca! 
October 25th Wellington will 

be having its annual Fall         
Festival, we hope to see    

everyone dressed up in there 
costumes!  

Please watch our parent board 
for any upcoming news and 

events.  
We are asking each child to 
bring in a small to medium 

pumpkin, the children will be 
decorating it and they can 
take it home after our fall 

festival. 
Please have 4 complete sets 
of clothing in your child's    

cubby 
 
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us.  

 
Love your 2’s Teachers, 
Ms. Minnie and Ms. Piper 

     

 

                                        

    

   

2’s 
 1’s 

Nursery 

October is finally here, as we 
prepare our costumes for the 
Fall Festival and prepare our 

bellies for the candy overload. 
Our room will be hosting the 
annual book fair, while the 

other classrooms will be open 
for you and your child’s enjoy-

ment  
during our annual Fall Festival. 

 
We would like to wish Vincent 
and Xander the best, as they 

have moved up to the 1’s  
classroom. We would also like 

to give a warm welcome to 
Kenna, our new baby girl in 

the nursery. 
 

A big hooray for Tucker, as 
he is walking independently! 
We also have a few others,       

Madison & Elizabeth, who are 
hard at work preparing to 

walk.  
 

Please remember to label your 
child’s bottles and caps with 
first and last name and keep 
an extra change of clothes on 

hand.  
 

Thank you for sharing your 
little ones with us! 

 
From your dear nursery 

Teachers: 
 

Ms. Kerry, Ms. Carrie and Ms. 
Emily 

  



 
September was a busy 

month with our           
Grandparent’s Day          

celebration, the dentist, 
firetruck and Trouper the 

Raccoon visiting the school.  
October will be just as busy 
and fun! Our theme for the 

month is Nature, we will 
learn all about the changing 
seasons from up north and 
what animals do to prepare 
for the cold months ahead 
and all the different colors 

the leaves turn.  Our       
letters are Ii, Jj, Kk,and Ll.  

 We have started our      
garden in the back, so be 

sure to check out the     
progress.  

   Wellington Academy will 
have it’s annual Fall Festival 

on October 25th from 7 
p.m. until 8:30 p.m. 

There will be face painting, 
games, a cake walk and lot’s 

of goodies! The children 
come dressed in costume 
(teachers too!) We can’t 
wait to see all of them! 
 If you haven’t already, 
please bring in a family    

picture for our family tree. 
We look forward to a fun 

and exciting month! 
    

 Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

                                            
  Love your VPK A Teachers! 
 Ms. Heather and Ms. Linda  

 

VPK A 

 
 

Happy Fall!!! 
 

This month's theme is       
nature. 

Our letters for the month 
are I,J,K, and L 

We are asking that each 
child brings in a small to    

medium size pumpkin no later 
than October 17th, they will 
decorate the pumpkin and be 

able to take it home after 
the fall festival.  

Every Friday we will be doing 
a show and tell, your child 
can bring in an object that 

starts with the letter of the 
week. If you haven't         

already please bring in a 
family photo for our     

classroom family tree. The 
children love being able to 
look at the photos. Our fall 
festival is October 25th, we 

look forward to seeing    
everyone in their costumes. 

We will be having a          
Halloween party October 

18th, please check the     
parent board for more         

information.   
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us. 

 
Love your Pre-K Teachers ! 

Ms. MaKenna and Ms. Kelsey 
 
 

Pre-K 

VPK B 

Welcome Fall! We are in 
for a month full of fun and 

treats in October.  This 
month we will be learning 
all about the season of   

Autumn and Nature.  We 
will continue going over our 

numbers 1-10 in english 
and spanish. The letters 

we will be focusing on this 
month are Ii, Jj, Kk, and 
Ll. The colors for this 
month are orange and 

black. We have so many 
fun activities and events 

coming up.  We will be  
decorating pumpkins, and 

ask for each child to bring 
in a pumpkin. The school 

will be having a fall       
festival on Friday October 
25th. Thursday October 
31st we will be having a 
Halloween party. Please 
look out for our sign up 
sheet the week before.  

Looking forward to having 
a fun and festive month 

with you all. 
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

 
 

Love your VPK B Teachers! 
Ms Daphne and Ms Natalie  



 

 
 

 

    

Happy Birthday 

 
Hannah M. ———————10/2 
Gabriella O. ——–———-10/6 
Victoria F.———————10/13 
Zachary V. ———–———10/20 
Tucker P. ————–—--—10/22 
Zane D. ——–————-—-10/23 
Kristina S. ——–———— 10/25 
Jase W. —–——-————10/27 
Celeste F. —————–— 10/30 
 

Staff 
 
Ms. Daphne ——————-10/10 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Candy Donations Needed! 
For the Fall Festival 

Friday, October 25th 2019 
From 7:00pm – 8:30pm 

 

Any donated individually wrapped candy for our Fall Festival 
would be greatly appreciated.  

All candy should be turned in by October 20th 2019 
Thank you for all that you do!!! 



BAKED GOODS NEEDED 
FOR FALL FESTIVAL 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 25th! 

7:00 P.M. to 8:30 P.M. 

Any donated cookies, brownies, or cupcakes for our cake walk 

would be greatly appreciated. All baked goods need to be turned 

into the office by 12:00 noon on Friday, October 25th or 

Thursday, October 24th. 

 

Thank You!
 


